
Date: 16th October 2024

 

             

 

 

We are excited to inform you that the school is 

organizing a Plantation Drive for our 

kindergarten students. This initiative is a part of 

our effort to educate children about the 

importance of nature and taking care of the 

environment. 

We kindly request parents to send the following items with their child: 

✓ Each child has to bring a small sapling (preferably a fruit/vegetable or 

flowering plant) to be planted in school on 16th October 2024. 

✓ Through this activity, our little ones will get hands-on experience with 

planting and learn the value of nurturing plants. 

We look forward to your support and participation in making this event a 

memorable experience for the children. We hope that all parents will support 

this initiative by sending a small sapling to plant in the school. 


